
2012 New Funding – Clusters and SEND 
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Audience:  Headteachers of all Norfolk schools 
 
Context: A workshop for headteachers to consider the 
implications of a new funding regime on school and 
cluster budgets.   
 
These will include: 
 
• Budget Management 
• SEND provision 
• Staffing and HR 

 
The session will also support headteachers in: 
 
• Understanding the new funding formulae and their 

impact on school and cluster budgets 
• Considering the implications for their institution and 

cluster 
• Developing a school and cluster response, taking 

account of HR/Finance etc 
 

Ref No Date Time  Venue 
EPEG4/A 26/11/12 9.30 am – 4.00 pm Norwich Professional 

Development Centre 
EPEG4/B 29/11/12 9.30 am – 4.00 pm Sancroft Centre 

(Archbishop Sancroft High School) 
EPEG4/C 10/12/12 9.30 am – 4.00 pm West Norfolk Professional 

Development Centre 
Course Fees:  £92 for Norfolk LA Maintained Schools / £102 all other clients 
This course is subsidised by NCC to support cluster and partnership 
development. 
For more information and booking – http://www.cpd.norfolk.gov.uk/sdms/
Or email  CS.NIEASTraining@norfolk.gov.uk
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